
 
 

 

 

 

 

Lomita Sheriff’s Station is proud to announce that Deputy Stephen Capra was recognized by the 

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks, San Pedro Lodge #966 for his contributions to the 

community. 

 

Deputy Capra graduated from the Sheriff’s Academy in 1998 and was assigned to Men’s Central Jail. 

Five years later he was assigned to Lakewood Sheriff’s Station where he worked a variety of 

assignments. In 2009 he was assigned to Lomita Station.  

 

Deputy Capra is a highly regarded Field Training Officer at Lomita Station. Over the past four years 

he has dedicated himself to making the communities we serve safer through his proactive policing.   

 

Deputy Capra initially aspired to be a firefighter. He earned a degree in Fire Technology at California 

State University Los Angeles and he graduated from Rio Hondo Fire Academy. Deputy Capra was an 

auxiliary firefighter for one year with the Pasadena Fire Department. One way or another, he was 

determined to be a Public Safety first responder. Fortunately for the Sheriff’s Department and 

Lomita Station, he opted for a career in law enforcement. 


